
       Holy Mass           

SUNDAY                                                                

8:30   am Extraordinary Form  (Latin)                                   

11:00 am  Novus Ordo   (English)  

Easter Sunday                                                                

1:30   pm Syro-Malabar Rite ( Malayalam) 

TUESDAY-FRIDAY                                                                 

6:00 pm  Novus Ordo (English)                                                              

SATURDAY 

9:00 am Extraordinary Form ( Latin) 

 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 

6:00pm  Novus Ordo ( English) 

CONFESSIONS  

Saturdays 10:00am-11am 

before Mass and by appointment    

 Directory  
 

Parish Administrator 

Rt. Rev. William Fitzgerald, O.Praem 

         fr.william@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

406-1665 

Office Manager 

Jerilyn Rost  256-2729 

 jrost@assumptionchurchnashville.org     

 

Directors of Religious Education                      

Chris & Cassi Frazier                                          

drefrazier@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

Parish Organist 

Albennia Ladieu          876-2779 

11am  Mass Choir Director 

Cassandra Saval                                 (629) 777-6116     

                 csaval@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

Latin Mass Schola                                                          

Justin Adams                                               400-1204 

Wedding Coordinator 

Karen Pagan           730-2987  

 

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 

 

 

                

It isn’t too late to sign up for  our Parish Pictorial   

Directory, which begins next weekend, May 21st! It 

is a powerful tool in our church to help each of us 

know each other better. YOU CAN SIGN-UP 

ONLINE at : www.assumptionchurchnashville.org  

or in Fr. Bernard Hall. Every family photographed 

for the directory will receive a copy of the directory and an 8x10 portrait at no 

cost. You will also have the opportunity to purchase additional portraits at the 

time of photography. So please, sign-up today!  

The Catechism of the Catholic Church Class continues this Wednesday at  

7pm in Father Bernard Hall. 

 

We are happy to announce that St. Mary’s of the Seven Sorrows and Holy 

Name will both be joining us for Totus Tuus this year! Sign ups are coming 

soon, and we will fill up quickly with 3 parishes. Mark your calendars: July 15

-21st. 

 

GIRL SCOUTS: Should we consider organizing a Girl Scout troop at our 

parish? Girl Scout troops connect generations in congregations, they provide 

fundraising opportunities for missions/community service, and they offer 

exceptional adult volunteer training and support. Girl Scouts of Middle Ten-

nessee has four beautiful camps, 45 horses, and dozens of activities and pro-

grams to offer girls. Plus there’s a religious awards and medal program for 

Catholic girls that encourages them to learn and grow spiritually, with guid-

ance from parents or a local church mentor. Girls who earn these awards—

along with the Silver and Gold awards, are eligible for college scholarships. 

More info: Nancy Erdos, Girl Scouts of Middle Tennessee (615) 460-0229 or 

nerdos@gsmidtn.org. If there are enough people that express interest  please 

contact Jerilyn Rost in the parish office: 615-256-2729 

 

Free Vacation Bible School, Yes Lord (June 12-16), 4:30-7:30 p.m., St. Vincent 

de Paul Church, 1700 Heiman St., Nashville. Classes for pre-school to first 

grade; grades 2-5; and middle school. Dinner provided each evening. Pre-

registration is required: 615-320-0695. 

Catholic Charities Talk about Netflix series “13 Reasons Why” (May 23), 

6:30 p.m., St. Edward, 190 Thompson Ln., Nashville. For parents, educators, 

and students. We hope to allow parents to learn more about this series and 

how to answers questions that may arise if their child is watching this. We 

also will have the opportunity for any students to process their experience 

watching this and help navigate any questions or issues they may have experi-

enced. RSVP: sgubala@cctenn.org or 615-760-4428. 

LAST WEEK’S COLLECTION  

Regular Collection $ 3024                                                                       

Online Contributions $1035 

Set it and forget it! Set your contribution for automatic with either 

your checking account or credit card  at                                                                

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

MAY 14, 2017 

Dominica IV Post Pascha ~ II. classis  

Mother’s Day 

mailto:nerdos@gsmidtn.org
mailto:sgubala@cctenn.org


Calendar                          THIS WEEK 

SUN  5/14 Fifth Sunday of Easter 

8:30am Mass– Extraordinary Form  

 Pro-Populo 

9:45am Legion of Mary                                              RECTORY 

11:00am Mass –May Crowning 

 +Keith and +Kevin Searcy 

4:30pm Syro-Malabar Rite( in Malayalam) 

MON 5/15 Easter Weekday 

12:00pm Mass– Extraordinary Form 

 +Fr. Roy Baver 

TUE  5/16 Easter Weekday 

6:00pm Mass 

 Pawel Okarma 

WED 5/17 Easter Weekday 

5:00pm Adoration 

6:00pm Mass  

 Adriana Jagusiak 

7:00pm Catechism  Class                          FR BERNARD HALL 

THU 5/18 Easter Weekday 

6:00pm Mass  

 Magdalena Korpak 

FRI 5/19 Easter Weekday 

5:00pm Dorin/Nevin Rehearsal 

6:00pm Mass 

 +Magdalena Zuk 

SAT  5/20 Easter Weekday 

9:00am Mass– Extraordinary Form 

 Intentions of David Nelson 

10-11:00am Confession 

3:00pm Dorin/Nevin  Wedding 

St. Pius X Classical Academy will 

be offering a Summer Care Program 

this year. This is open to all children, 

not just students of the school. If 

interested, contact the church office: 

jrost@stpiusnashville.org, or 615-256-2729 

 

Become a Red Cross certified babysitter at Camp St. Ce-

cilia (June 26-28), 9 a.m.-1 p.m., Girls in grades 5-9 can 

learn first aid, infant and child CPR as well as, handling 

emergencies, and recognizing behaviors while 

babysitting. To register and view a full listing of all 

camps, visit www.stcecilia.edu/camp or 

scacamp@stcecilia.edu. 

Last Chance! The Ladies of Charity Consignment Sale is in 

full swing until May 20th! The Shop, which is located at 2216 

State St. is open Monday-Saturday 10am-4pm. 100% of Pro-

ceeds goes to fund the Ladies of Charity work in the commu-

nity. 

Last call for the Applied Biblical Studies Conference (July 

24-28), Steubenville, OH. Travel from Nashville with us to 

hear speakers like Scott Hahn, Mark Hart, Tim Gray, and 

more. Plus the opportunity for an exclusive tour of Catholic 

Pittsburgh with author Mike Aquilina. Info: Jan Stermin at 

janstermin@gmail.com or Joan Watson at 

joan.watson@dioceseofnashville.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars: 
Sunday, May 14th 

May Crowning, before the 11am Mass 

May 21-May 27th 

Parish Directory Photos,  

May 24th 

Summit Nashville  

Friday, June 23rd 

Priestly Ordination of  Rev. Mr. Joseph Fessenden, Rev. 

Mr. Dillon Barker and Rev. Mr. Andrew Forsythe at                        

Cathedral of the Incarnation 

July 15-July 21 

Totus Tuus 
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